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March 12th, 1925

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.
Principal-
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur ;-
I "beg to advise you at at the Meeting 

of the Board of Management of the Montreal General Hospital 
to-day the following appointments were made subject to the 
approval of the Committee of Seven;-

Dr. H. M. Little to succeed Dr.Lockhart
as Gynaecologist,

Dr. A. B. Chandler appointed as
Pediatrician.

May I remind you that I wrote^ you on 
January 30th regarding the appointment of Dr.Ritchie as 
Radiologist to the Montreal General Hospital and I have 
not been advised of your approval of this appointment or 
that the Committee of Seven will probably rècommend this 
doctor for the appointment to the Teaching Staff of the 
University.

Yours sincerely,

PRESIDENT.
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